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Dear Ms Meskanen 
 

Seminar Report 
 

A graduate seminar series entitled “Textual Criticism on Literary Fragments” took place 
during Hilary Term 2018 (January-March) at the Faculty of Classics, University of Oxford. It 
was co-ordinated by Roberta Berardi and Dimitrios Kanellakis and funded by the Craven 
Committee.  
 
The meetings were held every Monday of the term, for eight weeks, from 17:00 to 18:30, and 
were followed by wine reception and a complimentary dinner for the speakers. The 
programme run as planned. On 15 January, Patrick Finglass (Bristol) gave a presentation on 
Stesichorus on Phaedra. On 22 January, Daniela Colomo (Oxford) gave a presentation on 
Reconstructing Menander's Georgos: An Unpublished Papyrus from the Leipzig Collection. 
On 29 January, Amin Benaissa (Oxford) gave a presentation on The Fragments of Dionysius' 
Bassarica in Stephanus of Byzantium. On 5 February, Wolfgand De Melo (Oxford) gave a 
presentation on Varro’s fragments of De lingua Latina. On 12 February, Massimo Pinto 
(Bari) gave a presentation on Cleochares of Myrlea. On 19 February, Gesine Manuwald 
(UCL) gave a presentation on How to read a fragment: some thoughts on the remains of 
Roman tragedy. On 26 February, Stephen Heyworth (Oxford) gave a presentation on 
[Tibullus] 3.19. On 5 March, Elizabeth Jeffreys (Oxford) gave a presentation on Malalas: a 
snapper up of unconsidered trifles? 
 
All sessions were well-attended. The seminar brought together graduate students, 
postdoctoral researchers, and professors from Oxford, other British universities, and 
universities from abroad. Thanks to your generous grant of £200, we have been able to offer 
ten travel bursaries to non-Oxford graduate students.  
 
Please let us know if you require any further information. 
 

 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Roberta Berardi      Dimitrios Kanellakis 
Lady Margaret Hall     The Queen’s College 
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